
“We don’t believe you” continues to
interest

The Independent says they will be running the first chapter of the book next
week on austerity economics as part of an article.

Someone wrote in and said there are no more tickets for my IEA talk based on
the book on June 11th at 6.15pm. The IEA assure me that whilst there is
strong demand there are still a few tickets left for those interested.

They are on 0207 799 3745 usual business hours Monday to Friday

The book is available on Amazon

“We don’t believe you  Why Populists reject the establishment”   ISBN 9781095
254950
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